
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

1. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 1.1 LYTTELTON CEMETERY 
 
  A letter was received from Gwenneth May thanking the Council for the improvement in the 

maintenance of the Lyttelton Cemetery and for the new rest area.  The suggestion was made to 
dedicate the rest area to the memory of all the people who died in the 1919 influenza epidemic 
and are buried in the unmarked graves in that area.   

 
  The Board received the information. 
 
  The Board resolved to request that staff report back on the process to dedicate a portion of the 

cemetery, together with an appropriate costing. 
 
 1.2 CASS BAY RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION INC 
 
  A letter was received from the Cass Bay Residents’ Association inviting a Board representative 

to attend their monthly committee meetings. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


